
Walker Rules 
 

A “walker” is a student who walks, or rides a bike, home after school, 
or who is picked up after school by a parent or another authorized 
adult.  Walkers are dismissed at 2:10 to the front entrance of the 
school.  Please be prompt in picking up your child.  To ensure the 

safety of your child, two teachers are on duty each day starting at 2:10.  In order to keep 
your child safe, please observe the following: 
 
• The lane of cars next to the curb may stand and wait until the students are released to 

them.  A driver MUST be with the car at all times.  This lane ends at the crosswalk by 
the front entrance: the area in front of that is reserved for the preschool bus.   

• The second lane is for cars that have already picked up their child(ren), and are 
exiting the school grounds.  This lane must keep moving. 

• If you are going to walk up to the front entrance, you must park your car in the 
parking lot.  Parents must wait for their children at the front entrance, and not at their 
classrooms. 

• You may park in the parking lot to wait for your child.  When your child sees you 
there, he/she should tell the teacher, and the teacher will cross him/her over to the 
parking lot area. 

• There are two crosswalks.  Students may NOT cross the far crosswalk (near the 
flagpole) unless accompanied by an adult. 

• Students will be released to cars which are standing by the curb between the front 
entrance and the flagpole only. 

• If your child is walking or riding a bike home, we ask that he/she check in with the 
teachers on duty first.   

• Once students are outside, they should not reenter the building.  If they need to reenter 
the school, they must check in with the teacher on duty first. 

• Students must wait at the front entrance- not down the walkway past the school 
building. 

• This is NOT a recess time, and all students (whether with parents or not) are expected 
to behave appropriately and safely- no running.  Please remind your child(ren) of this. 

• Once you have all of your children, it is asked that you move out of the entryway area 
so that the teachers can monitor those children who have not yet been picked up. 

• The teachers on duty will have a walkie-talkie, which they can use to contact buses or 
the office.  We can have the bus drop a student off out front, or have the office page 
for a student.  Please see one of these teachers rather than going inside to ask at the 
office. 

 
Remember, our primary duty during this period of time is to keep all of the children safe, 
please help us to do our job.  Thank you. 


